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Keeping guns out of the hands of abusers will save lives. Attempts by those who have been
banned makes sense, and the Charleston loophole does not make sense. By passing AND
enforcing these rules will take pressure off legitimate gun owners for the actions of a few.

Thanks,
daniel jones
34085 Santiam Hwy
Lebanon, Oregon 97355
danielj464@gmail.com

mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:danielj464@gmail.com

